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The Republican Party of Guam issues the following statement from Republican National 
Committee Member and Guam National Committeewoman Dr. Shirley “Sam” Mabini-Young on 
an incident in West Palm Beach, Florida: 
 
“The Republican Party of Guam is distressed by news of gunshots at Trump Golf Course in the 
vicinity of Former President Donald J. Trump. We are thankful that he is safe. This and any form 
of violence is disgraceful and unacceptable. We encourage all citizens to be vigilant against 
unlawful behaviors and actions. Republicans both here and across the Country are hopeful that 
the second incident in nine weeks will not discourage our Party Candidate for US President or 
candidates for public office nationwide. These men and women represent the common-sense values 
of American communities across the 54 States and Territories guided by truth and justice for all 
and not a select few.”  
 

-30- 

 
  


